DavID Y. IGE

Governor DANIEL E. ORODENKER
Executive Officer
MIKE McCARTNEY R
Director LAND USE COMMISSION
Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
State of Hawai'i
December 10, 2019
Director

Office of Environmental Quality Control
Department of Health, State of Hawai‘i
235 S. Beretania Street, Room 702
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813

Dear Director:

With this letter, the State Land Use Commission (“LUC”) hereby transmits the draft
environmental assessment (DEA) and anticipated finding of no significant impact (DEA-
AFONSI) for the State Land Use District Boundary Amendment situated at TMK No. (3) 2-9-
003: 029 (por.) and 060 (por.), in the Wailea district on the island of Hawai‘i, for publication in
the next available edition of the Environmental Notice.

Enclosed is a completed OEQC Publication Form, one hard copy of the DEA-AFONSI, two
copies of an Adobe Acrobat PDF file of the same, and an electronic copy of the publication form
in MS Word. Simultaneous with this letter, we have submitted the summary of the action in a
text file by electronic mail to your office.

Should you have any questions, please contact Scott A.K. Derrickson, AICP, of my staff at 587-
3921.
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